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Senator Grothman:

Please review this draft to determine whether I have accomplished your intent and let
me know if you have any questions or wish to make any changes.

I assumed that you wanted DPI to report its findings to the legislature; do you also
want the report to be submitted to the governor?  Do you want DPI to collect and report
its findings only once?  Or annually?  Or biennially?
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